BHARAT SANCHAR NIGAM LIMITED
{A GOVERNMENT OF INDIA ENTERPRISE)

SR CELL, Corporate Office

8th Floor, Bharat Sanchar Bhawan,

Harish Chander Mathur Lane,

Janpath, New Delhi-110 001

BHARAT SANCHAR NIGAN LTI,

No. BSNL/31-4/SR/2010 Dated, the 315 August, 2010
To

Shri R.P. Shahu,

General Secretary,

All India Graduate Engineer Telecom Officers Association,
No. 4 & 5, Near Sethi Hospital,

Bawal Chowk,

Rewari-123401 (Haryana)

Sub:  Request for meeting with CMD BSNL - regarding
Ref:  AIGETOA letter no. CHQ/AIGETOA/284 dated 12" July, 2010
Sir,

With reference to your Association’s letter referred to above on the subject matter, it
is to inform you that a meeting of All India Graduate Engineer Telecom Officers Association
has been tentatively fixed with CMD, BSNL at 1545 hrs. on 3™ September, 2010.

2. You are requested to make it convenient to attend the same and ensure that not
more than two representatives of the Association participate in the meeting.

Yours faithfu!ly,(
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2L
NI

(Satish Wadhwa)
AGM (SR-Il), BSNL C.O.

Copy forinfo to :-

PPS to CMD, BSNL




